
Purple Hub News  
                                      Term 1 Week 1 
 
Welcome back to the beginning of the 2020 school year. We are really looking forward to the year ahead 
and settling into the routines of Term 1.  
 
We welcome Nate Donovan into 4MF, after a year in Canada, as well as Christian Cruz and Tyson Walsh, 
who will be joining 5MG. It will be great to have you as part of our Purple Hub learning community.  
 
Our Classroom Teachers are: 
Matt Eales (Year 4)  meales@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
Maddy Fenton (Year 4)  mfenton@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
Ashlee Giuffrida (Year 4) agiuffrida​@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
Carly O’Neill (Year 4) coneill@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
 
Melissa Garvey (Year 5) mgarvey@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
Lizzie Conquit (Year 5) lconquit@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
 
Learning Support Teachers are: 
Rebecca Nancarrow rnancarrow@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
Marianne Caddy mcaddy@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 

 
Our Learning Support Officers are Byron Taylor, Robyn Walton, Kellie Clark and Danielle​ Vigilante. 
 

Meet and Greet Interviews 
Meet and Greet interviews will be the Tuesday and Wednesday of Week 3; 11th and 12th of February. This 
is a wonderful opportunity for you to share important information about your child, with their teacher. 
You will be invited to book a time via Care Monkey.  
 

Our Hub Space 
This year the open space in Purple Hub will once again be used for two Year 4 classes; 4MF and 4AG. We 
encourage all other students and parents to use the outside doors to enter the classrooms as to 
minimise interruptions. Thank you. 
 

Curriculum Information 
Curriculum and learning overviews will be included in next fortnight’s Hub News.  
 

Specialist Days 
This year, the Purple Hub specialist day will be on a Thursday every second week, beginning next 
Thursday 6 February. Please ensure children wear their sports uniform every Thursday and Friday.  
Of course hats are to be worn every day in Term 1. 
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Library days will be confirmed in the next fortnight’s Hub News.  
 

Morning Routine 
There are many children who come to school before 8.30am. If this is the case, students are asked to 
go straight to the library where they will be supervised until 8.30am at which time they can take bags 
to classes and head out to play.  

  

Student Absence 
For child safety reasons, it is important that we are notified if your child will be absent from school, 
even if it is for one day. Please email the classroom teacher or ring the office on 5255 4308 by 9am. 
 

Nude Food 
Where possible, please continue to send food to school without wrappers. Soft plastics will be collected 
within the hub if needed. Our food scraps will be collected for the worm farms. 
 

Tissues 

We ask that each child please send in a box of tissues for use in the classroom. 
 

 
 

We look forward to working in partnership with you this year. Please don’t hesitate to contact your 
child’s teacher via phone, email or popping in if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

 
          ​       Have a great week! 


